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Greetings BFC Families! 

What a wonderful Family Service we had last Sunday. Thank you to everybody who volunteered 

and helped with the event! Also, congratulations to all the Ilshim graduates and their families 

who have completed the program! We are all very proud of them and their accomplishment! 

Remember, this coming Sunday is our long awaited Family Festival! We will not have our 

regular Sunday Service. Service will start at 10:30AM. We advise families to bring blankets for 

picnic purposes. 

 

Mark your calendars for June 4th, we will have a Sunday School Yard Sale after service. 

Please bring any items you would like to donate that are in good condition! 

 

Are you or your children still looking for opportunities to participate in for the summer? Please 

read the previously sent email regarding all the possible SUMMER 2017 YOUTH 

WORKSHOPS! In addition, are you a college student and/or recent graduate? Please read the 

previously sent email regarding some exciting internship opportunities with Headquarters! 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

ATTENTION ALL HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS!! 

Registration for the E.P.I.C. High School Divine Principle Workshop at Morning Gardens 

closes Wednesday, May 31st. Our mission statement is for participants to understand Divine 

Principle on a personal level and integrate it into daily life such that they are empowered with 

confidence to express it to others. If you have children in high school or know a family that does, 

please consider our workshop and apply soon! 

 

 
 

 

 

Global Day of Parents 

Thursday, June 1st 3-5PM | UN Headquarters 

 

Universal Peace Federation International invites you to the UN Global Day of Parents program 

on Thursday, June 1 from 3-5PM on "Parenting and Optimal Child Development" co-sponsored 

with the Mission of the Holy See. Top family, religion and parenting-child relationship experts, 

Dr. Pat Fagan and Dr. Robert Karen will be speaking. 

Please register by May 29 at holyseemission.org/rsvp1june2017 

Your guests will likely be very interested in attending the UPFUSA program on June 10 at East 

Garden after this UN program. 

 

Please see attached flyer for more details. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

SAVE THE DATES!! 

 

Start Smart: Level 3 Blessing Workshop 

June 23-25 • UTS at Barrytown NY 

This program will begin with registration at 5:00 pm on Friday, June 23 at the Unification 

Theological Seminary in Barrytown, NY.  The program will finish at 4:00 pm on Sunday, June 

25.  

 EARLY BIRD PRICE: The workshop fee is $150 per participant for those who register by 

Monday, June 12th. 

 For those who register after June 12th, the fee will be $160. 

 

Please click here to register online. 

 


